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To Whom It may Concern:  

I would ask that Mark Latham's Bill be passed re: Vexacious commentary directed to Bernard 

Gaynor. 37 complaints have been made about Mr. Gaynor from Mr. Burns since 2014. Firstly, Mr. 

Gaynor does not reside in New South Wales. No one in Queensland has made any complaints 

about Mr. Gaynor. None of Mr. Burns complaints have been substantiated, with him boasting of 

his desire to bankrupt Mr. Gaynor.  

It appears that this witch hunt must end immediately. I would request again, that Mr. Latham's Bill 

be passed ensuring no more illicit complaints be made about Mr. Gaynor or any other innocent 

person.  

Respectfully,  

Adrienne Hirsch. 


